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Response to Comment Letter I 

Sweetwater Planning Group 
Mark Kukuchek 
March 5, 2013 

I-1 The draft ordinance and EIR analyisis recommended 
by staff for the project is with 10 horses per acre and 
the administrative permit being between 50-100 
horses. The recommended change from the planning 
group will significantly delay the project and require 
substantial revisions and changes to the EIR. This 
does not meet with project objectives, specifically 
developing a tiered permitting process that minimizes 
potential for land use conflicts. The increased 
numbers of horses would create additional land use 
conflicts when applied across the project area. In 
additional, in staff’s discussion with stakeholders, 
most indicated that a number of more than 10 horses 
per acre are too many horses which would be difficult 
to maintain. This could jeopardize the project 
objective of ensuring compliance for operators with 
equine regulations and sound management practices 
with such large numbers of horses. Staff cannot 
support the recommended change. 
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